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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Wiggly Worms. 

Wiggly Worms Grasshoppers Butterflies Dragonflies 

95% 94% 93% 91% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winner this week is Blue class. 
Pink Purple Yellow Blue Orange 

94% 93% 93% 95% 94% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The staff and governors would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. 

 

Breakfast Club – reopens Tuesday 7th January  

Year 2 children will be using the hall to launch their Spring term topic so there will be no 

breakfast club on Monday 6th January 2020. 

Ball Skills Club starts on Monday 13th January 2020 

 
Last Day – Friday 20th December 3pm finish.  Return to school – Monday 6th January 2020. 
 

Christmas Fayre 

We raised £878 and PTA have raised extra too! Thank you so much for your support. The money 

raised will pay for the Christmas entertainer, gifts for the children and activities during the 

school year.  

Christmas Fayre Unclaimed Raffle Tickets 

Lilac 324 – Christmas Hamper        Lilac  541 – Turtles         Green 456 – Bubbles               Green 

396 – Unicorn Gift set    Pink -491 Reindeer    Lilac 805 – Christmas Basket 

Plus assorted prizes for Blue 975, Lilac 545, Yellow 442, Blue 922, Blue 955, Lilac 331, Green 

430, Pink 466, Lilac 533, Green 436, Pink 473. 

Please check at the office if you think you are a winner.  

 
Christingle Service 

Our Year One and Two children sang so beautifully at the Christingle service at church on 

Tuesday. Thank you to Lynn for making the Christingle and explaining the meaning with 

the help of our knowledgeable children. 

The St. Mary Magdalene Church Christingle Service is at 5pm on 24th December. Everyone 

is welcome. 

New Behaviour Policy 

In the New Year we will be introducing a new whole school reward and behaviour system. We will 

be using class ‘Dojos’ throughout school and children will be able to save Dojo points towards a 

special treat. Some classes have trialed the use of Dojos and will be familiar and others will see 

them for the first time. More information will be sent out in January and you will be invited to 

download a Dojo App so you can see when your child earns or loses points. We hope you will value 

this home /school communication. Children will be informed of how they can earn the Dojos or 

lose them in our first Assembly of the New Year.  

Full information will be shared by letter and at a coffee morning in the New Year. 


